
 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Thank you for inviting me to attend the "Lifestyle For Environment" webinar series 

under the Higher Education Engagement Program of the University Grants 

Commission (UGC) in collaboration with the C20 - LiFE Working Group. 

 

I am pleased to accept your invitation and I am looking forward to attending the 

webinar series. I am interested in learning more about LiFE and how to integrate 

sustainable practices into my daily life. 

 

I have noted the contact details for further information and registration, and I will be 

sure to follow up accordingly. 

 

Thank you again for the invitation. 

 

Sincerely, 


